Contact the Author
To write a letter to a Houghton Mifflin children's book author, you can send it to the Houghton Mifflin Trade Division, and they will forward it to the author. It is Houghton Mifflin's policy not to give out authors' addresses to protect their privacy. Please address the letter as follows:

Author's Name
c/o Houghton Mifflin Children's Books, 8th Floor
222 Berkeley Street
Boston, MA 02116-3764

 

